[image: Continuation Sheet]
[image: Letterhead]








10th January 2017


Dear Parent/Carer,

Year 1 & Year 2 - Visit to Gateshead Trilogy

As part of their “Build It Big” topic, an educational visit to Gateshead Trilogy building site has been arranged for the children in Year 1 & Year 2 on Tuesday 24th January 2017. The children will visit the site in two groups. Year 1 will be leaving school at approximately 9.15am and return at approximately 11.15am. Year 2 will leave school at 1.15pm and return to school in time for the end of the school day. 

The visit to the site is free and the children will travel to and from the venue by coach. We request a contribution of £4.00 per child towards the cost of the transport. School uniform must be worn. 

Please complete the consent form below and return to school by Friday 20th January 2017. This will avoid any delay in the children leaving on the day of their trip.  

Please ensure that any permitted medication (diabetes, asthma etc.) is labelled with your child’s name and given to the teacher on the day of the visit. 

Yours sincerely


[bookmark: _GoBack]
Mrs G Rutherford
Business Manager 






Riverside Primary Academy – Y1 & Y2 visit to Gateshead Trilogy


I consent to my child ________________________ participating in the visit to Gateshead Trilogy on Tuesday 24th January 2017 and I enclose a voluntary contribution of £4.00.

   
Signed: ___________________________________ Parent/Carer
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Headteacher:
Mrs J.M. Goodfellow
B.Ed (Hons) NPQH

Raising Pupil Aspirations.
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